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The public hearings scheduled for the proposed new rules to ND Administrative Code, Chapter 
67-23-06, for February 28, 2012, in Fargo and Grand Forks, were cancelled due to the predicted 
blizzard conditions that day. The hearings were re-scheduled for March 29, 2012. 

Enclosed is the Notice of Intent that has been mailed and published for the re-scheduled 
hearings, as required by NDCC sec 28-32-10(1). 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Brenda Oas at 328-2277. 

Dr. Wayne G. Sanstead 
State Superintendent 

cc: Brenda Oas 

Enclosure 

School for the Deaf 
Devils Lake, NO 
(701) 662·9000 

School for the Blind 
Grand Forks, NO 

(701) 795-2700 

State Library 
Bismarck, NO 
(701) 328-2492 


